HB2543 nullifies a perfectly adequate existing rule regarding State Police approval for purchasing a firearm. It makes it so that a
firearm purchaser is guily until proven innocent. It allows the State Police to delay a lawful purchase indefinitely, without cause, for
any reason. The 3-day limit for approval was put in place precisely to prevent this injustice from happening. Please do not support

HB2543.



